
Places to buy your Christmas
Tree

Just outside Edinburgh there is Hopetoun Estate. They are
now selling their trees from the Hopetoun Estate Office

near Newton, just off the A904, West of Newton Village, a few
minutes drive from the Forth Road Bridge. You are told to look
out for the roadside signs. They have their usual selection of
Lodge Pole Pine, Norway Spruce, Fraser Fir and Nordmann Fir
available. Trees are for sale 7 days a week from 9am – 4.30pm.
Logs are also available

You can also pick up logs when you pick up your tree. Sales of
logs restricted to a maximum 6 bags per car until further
notice as they are in short supply. For any enquiries, please
phone 0131 331 1546; email estate@hopetoun.co.uk

Glentress Forest, Peebles. Tel 01750 721120 – Will Huckerby or
on The Forestry Commission website

Blairadam Wood near Kelty just off the M90. Telephone 01383
839 511 e-mail: scottishlowlands@forestry.gsi.gov.uk

They say that they have lots of trees avalable:-“We have a
good supply of Nordmann firs in stock in a range of sizes from
4ft to 10 ft. We have a small supply of 15ft -20ft Norway
spruce. We hope to get our stock of smaller Norway on site
week beginning 6 December. We have a supply of 7ft pine. Again
we hope to get our stock of smaller pine on site early next
week. We have a selection of tree stands, wreaths, foliage and
firewood for sale.”

If you need your tree delivered then you can get it for free
here. Edinburgh’s Christmas Trees have a range on offer on
their website. They also deliver coal in case you have some
very badly behaved youngsters who are getting nothing for
their Christmas……
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Dobbies have a whole page of their website devoted to their
trees available. You may recall that we told you before about
their own tree which was being delivered a few weeks back. No
harm then to show you how they got the tree…..

Caring Christmas Trees that you can pick up at a range of
locations across the city. Contact them on their website They
have already sold 2991 treest this year…..

And then there is always Marks and Spencer who seem to sell
everything now…..

Car Wash Christmas Trees are at Drum Brae and on this website.
They also offer free delivery.

Any other places to buy a tree? – Let us know and we will put
them on our list!
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